

615 Martin Luther King Jr. Blvd • Bristol, TN 37620 (423) 652-9451 • Fax (423) 652-9238 • www.btcs.org

BOARD OF EDUCATION

Jill Harrison, Chair Nelson Pyle, Vice-Chair David Welch, D.Min., Secretary Jim Butcher Derek Linkous

ADMINISTRATIVE STAFF

Gary Lilly, Ed.D.

Director of Schools
Rebecca Adams, C.P.A., C.M.A.

Supervisor, Business & Finance
Dixie Bowen, Ed.D.

Supervisor, Special Populations &
Student Services

Ed DePew

Supervisor, Maintenance & Facilities Jennifer Rouse Supervisor, Curriculum & Instruction Elementary

Annette Tudor, Ed.D.

Supervisor, Curriculum & Instruction Secondary

April 16, 2019

The Honorable Bill Lee Governor of Tennessee State Capitol Nashville, TN 37243

Dear Governor Lee:

Enclosed is a resolution unanimously passed by the members of the Bristol Tennessee Board of Education at their most recent meeting on April 15, 2019.

For a variety of reasons that are enumerated within the resolution, our school board members oppose any legislation or other similar effort to create an Education Savings Account program in Tennessee.

Thank you for everything you do for public education in our state. We appreciate your consideration of this resolution.

Sincerely,

Gary Lilly, Ed.D.
Director of Schools

Enclosure

cc: Penny Schwinn, Commissioner, Tennessee Department of Education

Tammy Grissom, President, Tennessee Schools Boards Association

Dale Lynch, Executive Director, Tennessee Organization of School Superintendents